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Hi. Regurding the Draft Designated Salmonid Waters Bye-Law . 2021 .

Removal of pike from these lakes is of no benefit to the current decline in trout and salmon stocks. What
would possibly help is reduce the trout bag limits and increase the takeable size limits. We all know that if
nature is left to manage itself that the correct balance will be restored as it was before uny interference by
mankind. Best regard:
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